
 
 

 
CIRCULAR TO PARENTS (KG to Grade 9 & 11) 

Circular no: UIS/148/2020-21                     February 4, 2021 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from GEMS United Indian School!  

Subject: Back to School 

We hope you are doing well and that your family is staying safe at home.  

As per ADEK directives, we will be reopening school physically for all students (KG to Grade 12) on Sunday, 

February 14, 2021. Students coming back to school physically should be tested for COVID-19; provided 

they are above the age of 12 (People of Determination are exempt).  

Please note that ADEK is liaising with health authorities regarding the testing schedule for students 

(above the age of 12). We will update you as soon as we hear back from ADEK regarding the same.  

Rest assured, we are continuing with the cleaning and sanitizing process in our school according to 

guidelines from Health Authority and other government departments.  

 
Regards, 

 
 
K. George Mathew 
Principal/CEO 
 


